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To who it may concern: 

It is essential to know how much is being spent to silence decent requests for 

improvements by unionized healthcare workers. Tina Kotek can hear “Prov moved 

$25 million into the contracts” and think it is substantial, or recognize it is less than 2 

weeks of the cost of the strike, which Prov has happily been setting on fire without 

feeling the need to draw an end to the madness. How can we justify giving public 

funding to a giant corporation that doesn’t disclose how much of that funding they are 

using to silence our workers, spending money on out-of-state scabs to teach their 

union workers a lesson?!? 

Please bring transparency to the process! Support HB 2792. 

Gina Drew, RN, BSN 

Salem, Oregon 

 


